Allen Thomas Good Sportsmanship Award
1. I nominate Don Banker for the Allan Thomas Good Sportsmanship Award. Don assisted with getting the fall rig race up and running by draining water off the trails and made and transported the start chute to the Bradford Races. Don provides valuable assistance to the larger teams by way of helping them to the start line and/or being trail help.
Respectfully submitted-Val Parent

Leonard Seppala Award
1. I nominate Charlotte Carroll for the Leonard Seppala Award. Charlotte has assisted with Thomas Carroll and Tara Crossman in training their dogs. She volunteered to be the club secretary in 2020. Charlotte is always up for an adventure. She went with Jill to survey the Piscataquis Fair Grounds for the fall rig race and drove to Connecticut with Val to learn about FAST CAT. Charlotte attends all club events and is willing to help in whatever way she can.  Charlotte not only supports TMHSDC but participates in dog sled events for other clubs/venues, always displaying sportsmanship, unlimited club participation and presents a positive public image in the sport of dog sledding.
Respectfully Submitted-Val Parent
2. I nominate Laurie Schneider  for the Leonard Seppala Award. Laurie is always at races and events, always willing to lend a hand, and ALWAYS taking GREAT pictures. Even though she doesn’t race anymore, she remains involved and it is much appreciated
Respectfully submitted-Andrea Hoskins
